
 

 
This year A. S. Pushkin Russian School in Montreal celebrates 75 years. 
Since 1937 it has been a place where dedicated teachers share their love and 

knowledge of Russian language, literature, history, music and folklore.  
For the anniversary our goal is to gather as much information about the history of 

our school as possible.  That is why we need your help!  
Many of our alumni have moved away from Montreal and are now living in other 

parts of Canada as well as abroad. We need the help of everyone who attended the school, 
who taught here – please share your memories, photographs, videos, drawings and more! 
Together we will be able to restore the chronicle of our school life. And, God willing, we will 
all meet here in Montreal to celebrate the anniversary. With the blessing of His Eminence 
Gabriel Archbishop of Montreal and Canada, the celebrations will take place in May 2013. 
More updates will follow. 

 
 

Further information is available online: 
 http://pushkinschool.org and http://facebook.com/PushkinSchool 

Email: info@pushkinschool.org 
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